NEC46b/2018 APPENDIX
Legal Services Retendering Working Group 
At its last meeting (NEC 35/2018 refers), the NEC gave their approval for the launch of a retendering exercise for Napo’s legal services.
There has been some slight slippage in terms of the timetable, largely because of the NPS pay negotiations and preparations for the 2018 AGM. We now need to convene a Working Group to formulate the retender document and oversee the administrative aspects of this process including the shortlisting and interview of potential providers, with appropriate recommendations being made to a future NEC.

The aim is for the NEC to be in a position to award the new contract as soon as practicable into 2019 given the need to ensure that any liaison work with our new ICT suppliers APT is completed prior to the anticipated ICT ‘go live’ date in the Summer.
Recommendation:  

The NEC appoints one of its members to join a Legal Services Retendering Working Group comprising:

National Chair Katie Lomas

General Secretary Ian Lawrence

Assistant General Secretary Dean Rogers

Cynthia Griffith Napo Administrator

One NEC member

If it is helpful to the prospective NEC nominee a date for the initial meeting of the Working Group has been provisionally set for Wednesday 5th December 11:00pm at Napo HQ
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